MESSAGE

I congratulate the Royal Over-Seas League on its centenary and
the Hong Kong Branch on its 11th Anniversary.

The Royal Over-Seas League works tirelessly around the world
to enhance international understanding and friendship. Your
dedication and excellent work in support of charities globally
and in Hong Kong are exemplary. Since 1999, the Hong Kong
Branch has helped to promote Hong Kong to our overseas
friends and has made an important and much appreciated
contribution to our society.

I wish the Royal Over-Seas League and the Hong Kong Branch
continued success in building long and enduring friendships
between people and places.
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Chief Executive
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